
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M030925A 

September 29, 2003 

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH NUCLEAR REACTOR INDUSTRY ON SECURITY FORCE WORK HOUR 
LIMITATIONS, 9:00 A.M., THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2003, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE 
WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission met with representatives from the nuclear reactor industry to discuss issues related to work hour limitations being 
imposed on security force personnel.

The staff should continue to meet with industry and forward any significant unresolved issues to the Commission for decision.
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